
Access to the Hood Museum of Art 
(Summer–Fall 2024)
Due to construction, the sidewalk and parking spaces will be closed on the south 
side of East Wheelock Street to Crosby Street. Follow the blue arrows to the 
museum’s two entrances: a north entrance (wheelchair accessible) and a south 
entrance (stairs). Both are accessible via E. Wheelock St. and Lebanon St.  


